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Crossley Hall 

Primary School 

Thursday 30th November 2023 

Reception Nativity Performance 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

We are pleased to announce that Reception children will be taking part in a Nativity Play on Thursday 14th December 
2pm-3pm in the Main Hall.  

The main characters Mary, Joseph, Narrating Angel, Main Star, Donkey, and 3 Wise Men will have their costumes 
provided by school.  
Shepherds, Kings, Angels and Stars will need to bring clothes to school with them in a named bag to change in to as 
follows: 

Kings: Fancy, party wear (e.g sherwani, suits, waistcoats) 

Shepherds: Neutral coloured clothing e.g brown, grey, black or white  

Sheep/Angels: White clothing 

Stars: Black clothing 

Sheep, Angels and Stars will also have tinsel and other things provided by school but parents are welcome to provide 
their own tinsel or accessories if they would like to. 
 
Please could all costumes be in school by Monday 11th December ahead of our dress rehearsals. 
 
You must book a seat to watch the performance via the Arbor App on your child's profile. These are limited to two 
seats per child due to space in the hall. Unfortunately, if you haven’t booked you won’t be able to attend. 
How to book yourself a seat: 
• Log onto your child’s Arbor profile 
• Scroll to the bottom of the page and select ‘Clubs’ 
• This will then take you to select the Reception Nativity 
• Confirm your registration for two seats 
 
Bookings will end on Monday 11th December 2023. If you require support, please contact the Office. 
A photograph of your child will be taken at the dress rehearsal and will be sent home as a lovely keepsake. Due to 
our safeguarding procedures we therefore politely ask that you do not take photographs and or videos during the 
performance as you may be asked to leave. 

Thank you in advance for your understanding. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Hanif & Reception Teacher 
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